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Kirthi Peramaul

From: Kirthi Peramaul
Sent: Thursday, 03 December 2020 16:11
To: Noluvo Mantangayi; Musa Mangobe; Nkosinathi Mahlaba
Cc: Nkhensani Khandlhela
Subject: Mining of quarries 6A & 6B for the proposed R573 Moloto Road Upgrade
Attachments: DMR 6A.pdf; DMR 6B.pdf

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery Read

Noluvo Mantangayi

Musa Mangobe

Nkosinathi Mahlaba

Nkhensani Khandlhela Delivered: 2020/12/03 16:11 Read: 2020/12/03 17:28

Dear Noluvo, 
 
Hope you are well. The Draft Scoping report (electronic and hard copy) for the SANRAL Quarries 6A & 6B was 
submitted to the DMRE on the 19th of November 2020. The proof of delivery is attached to this email.  
 
GA Environment has not yet received acknowledgment of receipt of the reports from the Department.   
 
The 30 day comment period for the Draft Scoping Report is the 15th of January 2021.  
 
Your response/acknowledgement will be much appreciated.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Kirthi Peramaul  
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
+27 722 564 733 

 

 

 

e:  kirthip@gaenvironment.com  t: +27 11 312 2537/2584 f: +27 11 805 1950 w: www.gladafrica.com 
 
GA Environment (Pty) Ltd. Gauteng Head Office:  
GladAfrica House, Hertford Office Park, 90 Bekker Road, Midrand, 1686 
 
DISCLAIMER: The e-mail and attachments are confidential and intended only for selected recipients. If you have received  
it in error, you may not in any way disclose or rely on the contents. You may not keep copy or distribute the e-mail. Any views  
or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of GA Environment (Pty) Ltd. 
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Should you receive it, immediately notify the sender of the error and delete the e-mail. Also note that  
this form of communication is not secure, it can be intercepted, and may not necessarily be free of errors and viruses in spite  
of reasonable efforts to secure this medium.  

 
 
 
 


